
 

THE COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS CREW AT SHERWOOD MIDDLE 
SCHOOL NEEDS YOUR HELP!  

 
“One of the most important things you can do on this earth is 

 to let people know they are not alone.”  
― ​Shannon L. Alder 

 
To show our community support during this difficult time, we will be hosting a handmade 
card drive for local nursing homes and those who are currently on the front lines helping 
others (doctors, nurses, police officers, firefighters, and grocery store workers). 
 

You can make one, two, or as many cards as you’d like, as many times as you’d 
like! ​ On the cards, please ​DO NOT​ write your name or any identifying 
information.  If you want to sign off, please write: “A Shrewsbury Friend” 
 

There will be marked containers for you to drop off your cards at these locations.  
 

● Stop and Shop (at a table near the entrance) 
● Price Chopper (at a table near the entrance) 
● Patel Brothers (at a table near the entrance)  

● Shaw’s (at Customer Service desk) 
● Trader Joe’s (at Customer Service desk) 

 
Anyone can make cards and drop them off when normally going to the store to stock up on 

essentials/groceries.  
 

Some suggestions for the card themes 

Local Nursing Homes/Seniors Those on the Front Lines 

Positive greetings  
Brightening someone’s day  

Signs of Spring 
Hello..you are thought of 

Thank yous 
Signs of Appreciation 

Gratitude 
You are a Superhero! 

 
“Those who are happiest are those who do the most for others.” 

― ​Booker T. Washington, ​Up from Slavery 
 
 
 

 

https://www.goodreads.com/work/quotes/358903

